

Eclipse IDE WG Minutes - October 31, 2023

Agenda Topics	Moderator	Minutes
Approve Minutes of Oct 17, 2023 Meeting @Mark to send out when approved.	Mark	5
Program Plan final check, review comments and vote! https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1DU53-4hHLn_vxkt_DTcmT-xPxnof6eoPY-n2u1nxYWc/edit?usp=drive_link	Mark	20
Program manager recruitment update https://www.linkedin.com/jobs/view/eclipse-ide-program-manager-at-eclipse-foundation-3733507806/	Thabang	10
Equo next steps Existing issue link 2024 budget level - available level 3 year commitment	Paul/Thabang	10
Update on IDE WG Development Efforts Initiative GitLab Board and (Weekly Minutes)	Paul	5
Interest from a company for specific JDT features. Can the EF support direct initiatives?	All	5
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Marketing: We should consider external communications such as a LinkedIn channel for the IDE. (High) See this example: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ◦ Logo for the Eclipse IDE WG? • Our website improved but could be improved further. <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ◦ Screenshots of IDE (High) ◦ Landing pages for each product? Java, C/C++, etc. (High) ◦ Company logos. (High) 	Mark	10
AOB	All	5

Minute Taking Roster

If you cannot attend the meeting, please arrange for your alternate to take over.

- Sebastian/Yannic
- Jonah
- Martin
- Manoj/Gerald-> Andrew is taking over for Gerald as of 10/10

- Manuel / Frederic
- Max/Johannes
- Imran
- Titouan
- John

Attendees

Steering Committee Members:

Number of Seats 10 / Quorum is 50% of Committee / Passing a resolution is > 50%

- Manoj Palat (IBM) / *Gerald Mitchell (IBM)* -> Andrew Tram (IBM)
- **Sebastian Ratz (SAP) / Yannic Soethoff (SAP)**
- **Manuel Bork (Yatta) / Frederic Ebelshäuser (Yatta)**
- **Jonah Graham (Planning Council Chair)**
- **Mark Goodchild (Renesas) / William Riley (Renesas)**
- Abdul Rahiman Imran / Harald Mackamul (Bosch)
- **Johannes Matheis / Max Kramer (Vector)**
- **Titouan Vervack (Sigasi) / Mark Christiaens**
- Martin Lippert (VMware - Supporter Representative - Elected) Apologies - proxy with Renesas
- **John Dallaway (Committer Representative - Elected)**

Supporter Members:

- Remi Schnekenburger (EclipseSource)

Other Attendees:

- **Paul Buck (Eclipse Foundation)**
- **Sharon Corbett (Eclipse Foundation)**
- **Thabang Mashologu (Eclipse Foundation)**
- Ed Merks (Eclipse Foundation, Sim Rel Engineer)
- Mikael Barbero (Eclipse Foundation)
- Mélanie Bats (Planning Council Observer)
- Shanda Giacomoni (Eclipse Foundation)
- Leif Geiger (Yatta)
- Tim deBoer (Red Hat) Guest
- Gorkem Ercan (Red Hat) Guest
- Jörg Kaubitz from SSI Schäfer (Guest)
- Thomas Watson (IBM)
- Paul White (Eclipse Foundation)
- *Andrew Tram (IBM - shadowing Gerald) -> Gerald Mitchell (IBM - backup for Andrew)*
- *Members of Equo*

Minutes for October 31st, 2023

Approve Minutes of October 17, 2023 Meeting

Motion: Approve Minutes of October 17, 2023. Jonah moves and Titouan seconds. No objection to unanimous approval.

RESOLVED, the Steering Committee unanimously approved the Minutes of October 17, 2023 on October 31, 2023.

2024 Candidate Program Plan Review and Approval Vote

The Plan was reviewed and several suggestions accepted and adjusted (conservative revisions only)

Motion: Approve the 2024 Candidate Program Plan. Mark moves and Johannes seconds. No objection to unanimous approval.

RESOLVED, the Steering Committee unanimously approves the 2024 Candidate Program Plan.

Program manager recruitment update

Update by Thabang regarding the recruitment funnel.

Equo next steps

- Paul: Formal dev effort process will be started tomorrow: Call for submissions.
- Afterwards Equo can/should submit their proposal.

Update on IDE WG Development Efforts Initiative

- Paul gives update on various issues. Details in corresponding issues, board is kept updated.
- Financial call w/ Manuel took place.
- Available funding displayed on the website will be updated.

Interest from a company for specific JDT features. Can the EF support direct initiatives?

- Question on EclipseCon: Sponsorship for dedicated feature request possible?

- Discussion, how to deal with that. Several things to consider: Small bug fixes vs major development. Approval process w/ Planning Counsel. Prioritization wrt other activities, etc.
- Mark's reaching out to the requesting person.

Various items

- Create a LinkedIn channel? Mark creates an [issue](#) for that.
- Logo for the Eclipse IDE WG? See www.eclipseide.org
- Website improvements. Discussion about landing pages for different IDEs. Other improvements required. Topic moved

AOB

- Johannes: On-Site meeting on Dec 7th
- Ed: Proxy support has issues, Planning Council looks into it.